
Kyoso School students in Hiroshima at work preparing lanterns for our 
Hiroshima Day Candle Float









We warmly thank the students and teachers at Kyoso School in Hiroshima for all the 
creativity and care they put into making the lanterns that will float alongside our 

own on August 6th in Salisbury.

Also very warm thanks to the Hiroshima Coventry Club who do so much to foster 
the links between our two cities.


